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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The Boone County Board of 

Supervisors have set January 12, 
2022; January 19, 2022; and Janu-
ary 26, 2022 at 10:00 am; in Board 
Room of Boone County Courthouse 
located at 201 State Street, Boone, 
Iowa as the dates, time and place 
to conduct three public readings 
of Proposed Ordinance 147 (Due 
to time constraints, the 2nd and 3rd 
readings will be waived.) Ordinance 
147 will prescribe Boone County 
voting precincts effective January 
15, 2022, in accordance with Iowa 
Law, Based on the 2020 Census. 

A complete copy of Proposed 
Ordinance 147 may be reviewed at 
Boone County Auditors Office, 201 
State Street, Boone, IA 50036.  If 
you desire a copy of Proposed Or-
dinance 147 you may have one by 
paying the photocopy fee or Pro-
posed Ordinance 147 may also be 
reviewed online at www.boonecoun-
ty.iowa.gov   

Interested persons are hereby 
advised.  Written comments will be 
accepted at Board of Supervisors 
Office, 201 State Street, Boone, 
Iowa 50036.  All comments, in writ-
ing or oral, will be considered before 
final passage.  At conclusion of the 
first public reading on January 12, 
2022 or at a time then determined, 
the Board of Supervisors may take 
action to implement the provisions 
of the proposed ordinance.
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Boone County Auditor
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